REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING April 11, 1993

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, April 11, 1993 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the March 18, 1993 meeting.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard schweinsberg to pay the real estate and wage tax refunds.

Officer Nick Ventura gave the police report.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to award contracts for the E-5, E-3M Emulsions, MC-70 and E-1 Tack to Russell Standard.

Supervisor Schweinsberg stated the list of roads to be resurfaced. Those roads being Alborn Road, Brookshire Drive, Bryn Mawr, Daugherty Road, Edwin Dr, Hoover Road (North of 422), Leon Drive, Plum Street, Marshall Avenue, Twin Oaks Drive, Woodview, Willow Way and sections of Old Butler Road.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa k. Peace

Secretary-Treasurer